
 

 

28th September 2017   

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We had a lovely launch to our Families Reading Every Day programme on Tuesday 

morning. We were pleased to see so many parents at school and we hope you 

enjoyed yourself!  

 
 

We hope the reading is going well – please do fill in the spaces in the booklet. If 

you need to borrow any books - don’t hesitate to ask us.  We will be having more 

Open mornings throughout the year.  

 

We are learning how to blend sounds together and some children are beginning 

to be able to read some simple words such as - mat, cat, dog etc. We have put in 

your child’s bag a list of the tricky words your child needs to learn and also the 

first sounds they are learning. Please do practice with your children. 

 

Next week the sounds we are looking at are – ck, e, u and r. The tricky words 

we are using are – to, the and and. 

 

In number we are learning to recognise numbers to 10/20 and to make sure we 

count objects 1-1. 

 

Please don’t forget PE day is Wednesday. The children are very good at getting 

themselves dressed in their shorts and t shirts!  

 

Please continue to collect leaves and conkers etc, for our autumn collection. 

Thanks.  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Mrs Hudson, Miss Ramsdin and Miss Downes   

 

 


